
www.pims.math.ca			      @pimsmath			       facebook.com/pimsmath

The workshop builds on the success of the previous Prairie 
Discrete Math Workshops, from the first one organized by 
Shaun Fallat and Brian Alspach and held at the University 
of Regina in Regina, Saskatchewan, in early October 2003, 
through the most recent held at Brandon University in 2018. 
The intention is to gather together combinatorists from the 
prairie provinces and nearby locations for a relatively informal 
workshop. The workshop will be held in Lethbridge, hosted by 
the University of Lethbridge.

SPEAKERS:
Gary Au, University of Saskatchewan
Nancy Clarke, Acadia University
Mark Kayll, University of Montana
Dave Morris, University of Lethbridge
Shahla Nasserasr, Rochester Institute of Technology
Ortrud Oellermann, University of Winnipeg 

LOCATION: 
The meeting will be available and accessible for virtual 
participation, with the hope that public health restrictions will 
allow some people to attend in person. In addition to event 
hosting at the University of Lethbridge, small “watch party” 
gatherings may be organised at other locations. 

If you would like to contribute a talk, please contact the 
organisers by the end of June. 

For more information, watch party set ups,  and  to contribute a talk, visit 
https://www.pims.math.ca/scientific-event/210813-pdmw
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